
 

 

Newsletter 

Friday, 5th July 

Sports Day 

It was with deep regret 

that we had to postpone 

Wednesday’s Sports Day. 

As communicated 

previously, Tuesday July 

9th is our back-up day. 

Fingers crossed the 

weather looks after us! 

Please note the times 

below: 
 

KS2 (Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6) 

9.45am 
 

Reception and KS1 

(Y1&Y2) 1.30pm 
 

Access will be through 

normal school gates for 

each end of school.  
 

As also previously 

communicated, KS2 

children will be expected 

to stay in school for the 

rest of the afternoon.  

Arts Week 

What a brilliant week we have had! The children’s creative talents have been in full affect this week, and 

the output is magnificent. If you are in school over the coming weeks, please check out the displays in the 

main hall!  

New Starter Events 

We had another great 

night on Tuesday 

welcoming more of next 

year’s Reception new 

starters. It was lovely to 

see you all and thank you 

for the positive feedback. 

We look forward to 

September! 

Sponsored Cycling 

Many thanks to Red Sky Foundation and North East Cycles for making 

this morning’s event another memorable one. Thank you all for your 

extremely generous donations and sponsorship – the children have 

once again helped raise (with yourselves also) much need support 

funds for many children and their families in need. 

Eco-Club Litter Pick 

Thank you and well done to our Eco-Club for getting out and about this 

afternoon and looking after our community. Collecting what they did 

helps to tidy-up, and keep a safe environment for residents and 

creatures living in the local area. Well done kids! 

Rocksteady Performance 

The roof was raised again yesterday! Twice in fact! Our rock band members performed for the school 

and then parents and carers in two knock out performances! Their confidence was out of this world! 

Year 3 Cricket 

Well done to the Year 3 children who took part in the cricket festival at Seaton Cricket Club on Thursday. 

Aspire2Be 

A busy day at the office! Some of our Year 5 children had the opportunity to visit the PwC Newcastle 

offices this week. They were warmly welcomed by volunteers who discussed a range of roles within their 

organisation and developed their skills in listening, team-work and problem solving. They got a tour of 

the office and were treated to a delicious lunch with views of the city. Thank you, PwC, for opening our 

children’s minds to the world of possibilities out there. 

 

It was also wonderful to welcome Samantha Reeve back into school following her first visit with us last 

year. Thank you to Samantha and Jacqueline Sharp from NatWest who worked with our Year 1 children 

on Thursday and supported them with a 'Super Smoothie' workshop. Children were given a budget and a 

choice of ingredients to choose from. They loved spending their budget to create their smoothies. 

Summer Fair 

A reminder that the Summer Fair takes place on Thursday 18th July between 3:30pm and 5:00pm. We 

look forward to seeing you all there. 


